
Lacy Antonson
Cumberland County Resident

Dear Maine Legislatures, 
Please do not vote in favor of these two proposed bills that will hurt our fine Maine 
farmers, and weaken our local food supply due to higher costs. 
Maine farmers and farm owners are good people: they work hard, and care for the 
land and livestock they raise. 
Mainers want as much locally sourced food as possible, rather than importing 
produced supporting the economy of other surrounding states, Canada, Mexico, etc. 
etc.  
Lacy Antonson
Cumberland County resident


